
 

 

  

 

  

  

  

    

     

       

  

       

      

      

  

       

  

  

  

    

       

  

    

     

    

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2021 

Photo Retake Orders: Due to short staffing at the photo studio, retake pictures should be here soon. If you still need to 

order your retake pictures, please visit https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/60089T. The order code is 60089T. 

College Representatives: College representatives from South Suburban College and University of Kentucky will be here 

after school today in the Library. 

Bible Club Meeting: Bible Club is meeting today at 6:50 a.m. in room C127. 

Anime Club Meeting: There will be an Anime Club meeting after school today in room C206. Students interested in 

getting to know others and talking about Anime are welcome to attend. 

Veterans Day Tribute Video: We are collecting photos of veterans or active duty members of the military who have a 

connection to our Lake Central families. If you would like to have a photo of your veteran/active duty family member 

added to our video tribute, please complete this Google form. We need all photos uploaded by today. We appreciate all 

your help and support in recognizing these military personnel.  

Yearbook Order: Publications would like you to buy your yearbook for one of the lowest prices of the year. Seniors... this 

is the year to buy a yearbook, to capture all the “lasts” of high school. It's also your year for baby ads! Buy them before 

Saturday, October 30, to ensure your spot in the back of the book. Visit yearbookordercenter.com using code 3361 to 

order your book and baby ads today! 

AP Test Registration: AP Test Registration is still available with a $15/exam late fee through Sunday, October 31. 

Registration is a two-part process -- begin on the high school webpage by clicking AP Test Registration under News. 

Once you receive your confirmation from Total Registration, log into your College Board account and Join your course. 

You must do both parts. The late fee will move to $45/exam on Monday, November 1. 

Gymnastics Callout Meeting: There will be a gymnastics callout meeting during PtE (9:55 a.m.) on Wednesday, 

November 3, in the upper level of the main gym (H205). Any girl interested in participating should attend. 

https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/60089T
https://forms.gle/3VMgCUiRYw6BHE3K7
https://yearbookordercenter.com

